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We will also ask that you remember to social distance 

when you are talking to staff at the classroom door 

and remain behind the yellow line.

Unfortunately, we have taken the decision to make 

parents evenings all via the telephone,  we 

understand that this will be disappointing for you, 

however we have to keep the community as safe as 

possible.  

We are hoping that these measures will stop the 

spread in school and that we will still be able to go 

ahead with the christmas events that we have 

planned.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Oakley

Dear Parents and Carers,

You will be aware that that we have seen a rise in 

positive COVID-19 cases.  In response to this we have 

put some preventative measures in place.  These are:

● Staff to wear face coverings in communal areas

● Children in Years 2-6 will return to eating in their 

classrooms

● Assemblies will return to virtual or be class based

● Continue with regular hand washing and anti-bac

● Continue with additional cleaning

● Continue to ventilate rooms

We would also like to request that parents and carers 

wear a face covering when on the school premises, this 

will be compulsory if you need to come into the school for 

any reason.



School Updates

Homefront Bus

Unfortunately, the Homefront 

Bus broke down this week 

which has meant it has had to 

be rescheduled. It will now 

arrive at Beaver Green on 

Wednesday 8th December.

Thank you for your support

Year 6 would like to say thank you 

to the year 6 parent who donated 

an amazing Homefront Bus cake 

for us to raffle and raise funds 

towards WWII Day. Lots of people 

purchased raffle tickets and we 

raised a fantastic sum of £160. The 

cake was won by Russell in 

Zephaniah Class. Well done 

Russell!

This week has been Anti-

bullying week. The 

children have been 

involved in lots of different 

activities - some of which 

can be seen throughout 

the newsletter.



Attendance

Attendance - year to date up to 17/11/21

Our overall attendance for the year to date is 

92.9%

Weekly attendance (10/11/2021 to 17/11/2021)

The winning year group this week is Year 2 with 

attendance of  96.3%.  The individual class with the best 

attendance is Mac Barnett class with attendance of 

97.3%.  Well done!  Keep it up!



Safety Tip of The Week

Cyberbullying and what 

you need to know:

Think carefully about 

letting your child on 

social media as the 

minimum age on most 

networks is aged 13.

Cyber bullying can take 

place 24/7 on many 

platform sites.

Bullying is a learnt 

behaviour - so it is 

important to set a good 

example and reinforce 

how to be a good digital 

citizen.



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year R

We have been 

learning to sing this 

song and have talked 

about the importance 

of the words that it 

contains. It doesn’t 

matter if you’re:

In Year R this week we have talked about how we all have 

some things that are the same and that we are also all 

UNIQUE and very different from each other. We looked at 

photographs of different people, families and our features and 

discussed the differences and similarities we could see. 

We also 

read this 

lovely book. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zrm4dC3Poe0


Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 1 

In Year 1 we have 

been looking at 

friendship and what 

makes us unique 

and special. We 

have created 

Unique Posters.



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 2

In Year 2 we discussed what bullying 

means. Then in groups we acted out 

various scenarios and thought about 

what we should do if ever we felt 

worried about bullying.

If you ever receive text 

messages that are unkind 

you should always show your 

grown up.

Violet

If you see someone 

has been hurt you 

should go and fetch 

help.

George

Lillie and I are friends. 

I am brown and she is 

white but we are best 

friends.

Ava

Why would you want 

to be a bully? It just 

hurts other people’s 

feelings.

Charlie D



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 3

In Year 3 we sent 
messages of kindness to 
our friends and teachers. 
We thought about what it 
means to spread kindness 
and how the smallest act 
of kindness can start a 

ripple effect!

We really enjoyed 

sending kind 

messages. We also 

collected as many 

smiles as we could. 

Smile to spread the 

kindness!



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 4
It takes just one 

kind word to 

make a 

difference.

Treat people how 

you wanna be 

treated - Maisie

Year 4 thought about 

simple, positive 

language to make 

someone feel better.

Stop bullying in its 

tracks - with one 

kind word.



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 5 

We have spent our week discussing the importance of being kind and learning how to report/be 
proactive in making a stand against bullying. We then wrote a ‘one kind word’ message to someone that 
we don’t always have the time to speak to. It made us so happy to see our messages at the end! #bekind



Anti-Bullying Week at Beaver Green - Year 6

Bullying doesn’t 

have to happen 

all the time. 

Alfie.J

Year 6 have been 

discussing how to 

recognise direct and 

indirect bullying.



Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class

Sara - Kindness

Evie - Respect

Butterfly Class

Olly - Kindness

Lexa - Respect

Ladybird Class

Leo - Respect

Eli - Kindness

Bumblebee Class

Amie - Kindness

Lilly-Rose - Courage

Sam Lloyd

David - Courage

Poppy - Kindness

Craig Smith

Josh - Courage

Devon - Respect

David Wiesner

Harley S - Kindness

Harley L  - Respect

Mac Barnett

Lily O - Courage

Sienna E-F - Kindness



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright

Skylar - Respect

Kerry - Courage

Jessica Wilson

Laylar - Courage

Jake - Respect

Ross Mackenzie

Darcie - Respect

Tommy - Courage

Vashti Hardy

Darcie-Mae T - Kindness

Darcie H - Courage

Maz Evans

Noyem - Respect

Marek - Courage

Onjali Rauf

Abdul - Respect

Louie - Kindness

Benjamin Zephaniah

Stephen - Kindness

Tilly - Courage

Jennifer Killick

Mark - Courage

Muhammed - Respect



On the vases there were carvings 
and paintings of the Gods and 
their different symbols so we 
used these to figure out who it 
was about.   Lauren

This week in Year 5…

As part of our Discover lesson, we used historical sources to 
learn more about the Greek Gods. We then investigated and 
used evidence to create an accurate representation of some 

of the Greek Gods. 

We used the 
evidence to show 
that Hermes had 
winged sandals.  
Jessy

The god Ares 
wasn’t liked by 
many gods.
Ronnie

There are 12 
Olympian Gods. 
They lived on 
Mount Olympus.
Noyem



Star of the Week - Nursery

Star of the week in 

Nursery this week 

goes to Lexa for 

listening really 

carefully in Phonics 

and remembering 

what sounds m,a,s,t 

and d make! Well 

done Lexa!



Star of the Week - Reception
Star of the week in 

Ladybird class this 

week goes to Ezra for 

working super hard in 

Phonics. He looked at 

3 pictures, a net, a 

fish and the colour 

red and was able to 

independently write 

the words to match 

them. Excellent use 

of your sounds for 

spelling Ezra, well 

done! You’re 

amazing!

Star of the week in Bumblebee 

class this week goes to Zofia for 

her amazing fire engine biscuit 

she made. She was able to 

follow the instructions whilst 

making her biscuit. Well done 

Zofia. 



Star of the Week - Year 1

Freya is star of the week in Craig 

Smith class for always giving 

100% in everything she does, 

always offering to help in class and 

always helping others. Well done!

Unika is the Star of the 

week in Sam Lloyd 

class for her fantastic 

use of adjectives to 

describe a dinosaur. 

Well done Unika.



Star of the Week - Year 2

Star of the Week for Wiesner Class goes to 

Chester for always contributing to class 

discussions and being an enthusiastic member 

of the class. Well done Chester!

Star of the week in Barnett Class is Ella! She 

has written a fantastic story based on Sammy 

the Street Dog. Well done Ella! 



Star of the Week - Year 3

George is our shining star of the week 

in Wilson class for answering and 

asking questions carefully.

The Star of the Week in Bright 
Class is Charlie! Charlie always 

tries his best in everything that 
he does. He is also a kind and 
caring member of our class.



Star of the Week - Year 4
Star of the week in Hardy class is Emily. In class, 

she is focussed and works hard to get the best out of 

herself. Also, I have noticed how many times I break 

into a smile when she is talking to me (and others). 

Whether she is explaining something about the 

bread at lunchtime or discussing her interests, I 

always come away feeling a bit brighter. What a 

lovely ability. Well done.

The Star of the Week in MacKenzie Class this 

week is Jacob. Jacob is always a superstar -

whether it be participating enthusiastically in 

lessons, being a kind and thoughtful friend, 

being respectful in his speech and actions, 

showing fantastic learning behaviours or just by 

flashing that amazing smile! Keep being you! 



Star of the Week - Year 5

The Evans star of the week is Maci.  Maci 

has been really kind this week and has 

helped and supported Marek like an 

absolute superstar.  You have shown true 

kindness this week Maci.  Well done and 

thank you..

Our star of the week in Rauf class this week goes to 

Lacey-Marie. Lacey has worked so hard to try her best 

in all lessons and shown great courage in Maths. We 

have also loved hearing her fantastically descriptive 

explanations during our lessons. Well done - we are 

very proud of you! 



Star of the Week - Year 6

In Jennifer Killick class our Star of the Week is Scarlett for 

doing some research about the planet Saturn and then 

creating an amazing poster. Well done Scarlett. We are 

really proud of you. 

In Benjamin Zephaniah class this week,

Star of the Week is Marc. Marc’s attitude

to learning has improved massively and

has produced a lovely piece of writing

when writing a biography about Benjamin

Zephaniah. Well done Marc.


